This week at Little Learners we have been learning about shapes.

We practised our pencil control by drawing around shapes; then we named the shapes and counted
how many sides they have.

We practised our scissor control by cutting around shapes and along lines.

We went on a shape hunt in the garden. We had clipboards and paper with shapes printed on and
we had to search for corresponding shapes of items in the garden; some of us drew our own shapes.
A hexagon was tricky to find but we found a sticker on a football!

We played a game where we danced around some giant shapes on the floor and when the music
stopped we had to find a particular named shape.

We cut out different shapes and then put them into size order. Then we practised our counting by
counting up how many shapes there were.

We played instruments and rang bells in the garden and took turns to choose songs to sing.
We had to practise our sharing and turn taking this week as we had some new resources to enjoy!

We had a game of skittles and had to stand them all up and roll the ball to knock them down. We
had lots of fun and were cheering on each person as they had a turn.

We also had a new animal set and a zoo mat. We matched the animals to their home on the mat and
talked about when we have visited the zoo.

The new toys were delivered in a big box and we had lots of fun playing with that too! We used it as
a boat, a car and a dinosaur house.

We found a baby robin in the garden by our sand pit. We all had to be very careful so the baby bird
wouldn’t get scared. Mrs Hurrell from Reception came to rescue the bird and put it somewhere safe
so its mother could find it.

We listened to lots of stories this week and had ‘library time” where we choose a book and settle
down on the carpet to read it.

Next week we are practising our fine motor skills.
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